
Bubbles, 
Bubbles, 
Bubbles

Col Solivo
Prosecco Extra Dry

All that is right about 
Prosecco…  Aromatic and 
pleasant on the nose with 
scents of apples, lemon zest, 
spring flowers, and pear. 
Creamy mid-palate and a 
slightly dry finish.  A classic 
example of great Prosecco 
priced for every day.

Bubbles, 
Bubbles, 
Bubbles

Col Solivo
Prosecco Extra Dry

All that is right about 
Prosecco…  Aromatic and 
pleasant on the nose with 
scents of apples, lemon zest, 
spring flowers, and pear. 
Creamy mid-palate and a 
slightly dry finish.  A classic 
example of great Prosecco 
priced for every day.

Bubbles, 
Bubbles, 
Bubbles

Col Solivo
Prosecco Extra Dry

All that is right about 
Prosecco…  Aromatic and 
pleasant on the nose with 
scents of apples, lemon zest, 
spring flowers, and pear. 
Creamy mid-palate and a 
slightly dry finish.  A classic 
example of great Prosecco 
priced for every day.

Bubbles, 
Bubbles, 
Bubbles

Col Solivo
Prosecco Extra Dry

All that is right about 
Prosecco…  Aromatic and 
pleasant on the nose with 
scents of apples, lemon zest, 
spring flowers, and pear. 
Creamy mid-palate and a 
slightly dry finish.  A classic 
example of great Prosecco 
priced for every day.


